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Half Term Mon 29 May-Fri 2 Jun 
INSET Day: 5th Jun (Closed) 
PA school Disco: Fri 16th June 
Sports Day: Tues 11th Jul 
Summer Fair: Sat 15th Jul 
Last day of term: Fri 21st July 

Thur 25th May Y5 Class Tea 
Fri 26th May Y5 Assembly 
Thur 8th Jun Y4 Class Tea 
Fri 9th Jun Y4 Assembly 
Thur 15th Jun Y3 Class Tea 
Fri 16th Jun Y3 Assembly 

TERM DATES             Diary Dates 

Friday 19th May 2017 

Well done to our ‘Stars of the Week’ for their hard work 
and effort in class.  

Rec—Isabella, Y1—Amin, Yr2—Charlotte, Y3—Luca,  
Y4-Leila, Y5—Adama, Y6—Samer 

Star of the Week Awards—this weeks winners... 

Music Tuition 

At Fleet the children get a rich music education including whole 
class tuition in Years 3 (ukulele), Year 4 (recorder) and Year 5 
(trumpets and trombones). On top of this there is the chance for 
parents to sign up and pay for individual instrument tuition in  
violin, piano, guitar and drums. These lessons are provided by the 
Camden Music Service and the teachers come to the school. The 
lessons are taught during school day. Costs are:  

10 x shared lessons = £76.50 per term 
10 x 20 minute individual = £102.00 per term 
10 x 30 minute individual = £153 .00 per term 

There are subsidised places (50% off) for children on Free school 
meals. If you would like to know more speak to Lynley or:  

Call the Camden music service on 0207 974 7239 
Web Address: www.camdenmusic.org  
Email: camdenmusic@camden.gov.uk  

Attendance Award 
The award for this week goes to Year 1 with 99%. Well 
done to them—fabulous!  

Rookie Lifeguarding Course 
Want your children to become lifeguards and lifesavers of the future? This 
intensive course at Kentish Town Sports Centre will provide them with key 
lifeguard skills that will last a lifetime!  

Rolling Program: Wednesdays @ 5-5.45pm 
Holiday program: Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd June @ 11-11.45am 

Contact K.T. Sports Centre on 0207 974 7000 or Alex.Rainsby@gll.org 

PLEASE NOTE 

THE CHANGE 

OF DATE! 

11th July—Sports Day  
The date we had originally planned for our sports 
day clashed with the end of term concert for Year 4 
and 5’s Apollo Music Project and so we have had to 
change it. Sports day will now be on Tuesday 11th 
July on Hampstead Heath. 

Help Artburst create a wonderful mu-
ral for Greenpeace at Glastonbury 
Festival! There are some workshops 
with limited spaces and drop-ins run-
ning. Go to their website: 
www.artburst.co.uk 
Or call 07453 788 190 or email  
info@artburst.co.uk for more infor-
mation about what is on and how to 
get involved. Everything happens at: 

Wynford Community Hall, Wynford 
Estate, Risinghill Street. N1 9SY 

Free Half Term Workshops 

Message from the head 
Next Tuesday, there is an event in Talacre 
Gardens about School Funding organized by 
the National Union of Teachers. Many of the 
staff at school will be walking down from 
school for the 5pm start. It would be great to 
see parents there too. Some of you may be 
aware of the funding problems facing schools 
and this is a chance to hear more and show 
support. I will be going along, if you are free, 
come along too. See the posters up around 
school for more information.   
This week we had a great assembly from the 
Camden Health Kick Project. This 3 year pro-
ject is being co-ordinated by Queens Crescent 

Community Association, Kentish Town City Farm and Castle Haven Com-
munity Association. They’re offering free and low cost healthy living ser-
vices to all. They told the children about some of the activities they will be 
running; healthy cooking classes, horticultural sessions, sports sessions, 
gym sessions and (most popular with the children) horse care sessions! 
Their program is running from June, so when we know more we will put 
up a poster and give information in the newsletter. Sounds like a great 
project and one that hopefully the Fleet community can get behind.  
You will see the gate has now been finished. As you may have encoun-
tered, if you have come to school during the school day, the way-in once 
through the main gate is to go right down the ramp, past the pond and 
into the office from the nursery side. Have a great weekend.  

mailto:info@artburst.co.uk?subject=Booking%20for%20Greenpeace%20Art%20Workshop
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Year 6 visited the Heath 
this week and gathered 
materials to create some 
‘nature art’. They were 
inspired by the work on 
Andy Goldsworthy.  

 
 

Reception 
have been on an    
exciting Lion Hunt 
this week. They took 
their binoculars, 
safari hats and    
raincoats and set off 
around school on 
their hunt. They 
checked the junior 
playground and the 
Quiet Garden, searching behind each bush and tree. 
They tiptoed along the corridor, past Mr McGibbon, 
past Lisa in the Office and into the Infant Playground. 
They thought the lion could be hiding behind the shed 
but he wasn't there. Next, they crept past the pond, in 
the rain and through the new green gate. Their safari 
scouts saw some tracks on the grassy hill. There they 
found a cave.... and inside the cave there was a lion! 
Thankfully he's a friendly lion so they may go on a lion 
hunt again! 

Year 3 visited Highgate Woods this week for a plant workshop 
and made the most of their time there with some sketching. 

Well done to the Year 3 and 4 football team who were real ambassadors of 
the school last week at the Camden Football Competition at The Heath. 

 

Y6's went to the Science Museum this week to learn 
about the digestive system. They had to have real 
'guts' to take part, as it involved getting squirted 
with 'saliva', setting fire to carbohydrates and seeing 
inside a real human stomach and rectum!  

 

Year 4 are investi-
gating sound 
proofing materials 
by planning a fair 
test. They're all 
set to go and will 
do the test next 
week.  

 

Following Ms. Budd’s introduc-
tion of the Race to Health to the 
KS2 children in assembly this 
week we received this message:  
Week 2 of Race to Health 2017: 
Around the World in 80 days is 
almost complete and pupils 
around Camden and Islington 
are energetically taking on the 
challenge! Congratulations Fleet 
Primary, your school is currently 
4th in the race with a total of 
29787 active minutes logged and 
2653 miles completed meaning 
that as a school you’ve travelled 
from London, through France 
and Italy and are now en route 
to Yemen. Well done Class 6, 
you are currently leading in front 
as the most active, with class 4 
in second place. As a further 
incentive, as well as the overall 
Race to Health Trophy for the 
winning school, we also have a 
trophy/medal for the top point 
scoring boy and girl in each 
school. Keep up the good work! 

Congratulations to Luke. You 
may have spotted him in the 
Camden Journal this week 
holding the cup he won with 
his under 9s team, Sapo 
Verde. Luke scored one of 
the goals in their 3-2 win. 


